


UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

Cape Cod National Seashore 
Box 428 

Eastham, Massachusetts 02642 

March 17, 1965 

Mr. Robert A. Hancock 
Town Manager 
Provincetown, Massachusetts 02657 

Dear Mr. Hancock: 

We are enclosing for your information a copy of water requirement 
estimates prepared by engineers i n  our Design Office i n  Philadelphia. 
As you wi l l  note these estimates have been prepared through 1970. 

It appears t o  me these estimates are very much on the l iberal  side. 
I am confident our water use would be much less than the  amounts 
shown. I believe these estimates have been figured bn a full-use 
capacity whereas the summer season lasts only about t e n  weeks, and 
the  comfort s ta t ions  are open only about three months. 
t he re  are also many cool days throughout t h i s  period when there is 
very l i t t l e  beach use. 

We are also enclosing a sketch showing the  areas to which we are 
requesting water line extensions within the next two years. 
w i l l  be appreciated If you will review t h i s  platter and advise us 
as t o  your decision concerning our request for these extensions. 

I n  addition 

It 

Sincerely yours, 

Robert F. Gibbs 
Robert F. Gibbs 
Superintendent 

Enclosures 



UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

Eastern Office, Design and Construction 
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

Philadelphia, Pa, - 191 
D5039-E March 3, 1965 

Memorandum 

To: Superintendent, Cape Cod 

From: Chief Engineer, EODC 

Subject: Additional Water Requirements, Prov 

During our discussions in this office on March 
were planning on again contacting the official 
the possibility of securing water from them fo 
Provincelands Area. Following are our estimat 
for the various areas which could feasibly be 
connected to the existing main at the Province 
and constructed adjacent to the existing Race 
area to Race Point, 

Development Water Required 

Cape Cod 

Probable Date Es 

Visitor Center (Oceanview) June 15, 1966 
Comfort Station-Nature Area 'I I I  1966 
Bathhouse( Existing )Race Point “ “ 1968 
*Coast Guard Station “ 1968 
Bathhouse( Proposed within one 

mile east of Race pt.) “ “ 1970 

Subtotal Water Required by 1970 - June 15 to 
1,302,000 " 

*Coast Guard Station would require ad 
throughout year at approximately 
Total Water Required/year by 1970 1,480, 000 “ 

(Say 1,500,000 gallons) 

Since the Visitor Center is the only 
program, all other probable dates of 
an indication only. 

I 



NOTE: AVAILABLE STATIC WATER PRESSURE A T  THE 
VISITOR CENTER SITE SUOULD BE CHECKED WITH 
THE WATER CO. 

Possible f uture Extens ion 
To Race Point Beach (4400*) 

Proposed Provincelands Visitor Center 

Proposed Comfort Station 
Proposed Nature Trai I Parking Area 

Province lands 
Sub-Maintenance AH 
Under Cons tructio 

PROPOSED WATER MAIN FOR PROVINCELANDS 
VISITOR CENTER 


